VACANT POSITION OF DIRECTOR, INDEPENDENT EVALUATION
OFFICE, UNITED NATIONS POPULATION FUND (UNFPA) IN NAIROBI,
KENYA

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs wishes to invite qualified Nigerians to apply
for the vacant position of Director, Independent Evaluation Office, at D-1
level, based in the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) Headquarters
in Nairobi, Kenya.

According to the UNFPA Secretariat, the Office of Independent Evaluation
operates independently within the Fund to ensure impartiality and objectivity
of its evaluations and is responsible for implementing the evaluation of
policies approved by the Executive Board.

Interested persons are advised to visit www.unfpa.orqg for details.

Applications for the vacant position should be accompanied by detailed
curriculum vitae and submitted to UNFPA via the Email: UNFPA-DIEO@sri-
executive.com on or before 20" July, 2025.

Signed:

Kimiebi Imomotimi Ebienfa,
Spokesperson,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Abuja.
Friday 11t July, 2025



